
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

October 2018 
 
 
 
Dear CDL School Administrator/Instructor, 
 
In light of the obvious need for truck drivers, in Maine and nationally, we are looking to develop a 
resource for individuals who are looking to get their CDL.  Your school has been identified by the Maine 
Secretary of State, Bureau of Motor Vehicles, as offering a program for CDL instruction.  This letter is 
intended to help connect prospective students with the appropriate CDL program. 
 
In an effort to give people consistent information, please fill in the blanks for the questions on the back 
of this letter.  If you need additional space for comments, please feel free to use a separate page.  If you 
do not respond to this questionnaire, we will not publish your school’s incomplete information. 
 
The results for your school, and the others we are asking to submit the questionnaire, will be posted on 
our website.  We also intend to reference the resulting “matrix of CDL programs” in our printed 
materials, to the media and whenever anyone contacts us about CDL training.   
 
We look forward to your reply. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Randy DeVault 
Training Coordinator 
RandyD@mmta.com  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



MMTA CDL Education Program Questionnaire 
 

County  

School Name  

School Location (Physical)  

Office Phone  

Website  

School Contact Name  Email  

Students Accepted (check any that apply) 

 High School 
 

 Adult Ed 

  Yes         No 
 
  Yes         No 

Tuition Cost (approx) 

Tuition Assistance 
Available?  

Course Duration  

Max Students Per Course  

Typical Course 
Dates/Schedule  

# Graduates in Previous 
Year  

Instructor  
 Name 

 
 Years CDL Instruction Experience 

 
 
Please return to Randy DeVault: 
 
By Mail: PO Box 857, Augusta, ME 04332-0857 
By Email: RandyD@mmta.com  
By Fax: (207)623-4096 


